
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We are thrilled to announce the return of rugby to The Hinckley School, and with it, a renewed focus on building 
more than just a team, but a strong, inclusive community for all our students. This marks the beginning of an 
exciting new chapter for our school, where rugby will not only be a sport we play, but a way for our students to 
grow, develop, and connect with one another under the principles of The Hinckley Way. 
 
Our rugby program will extend beyond the game itself, focusing on enriching the lives of our students through 
experiences that go far beyond the pitch. We have carefully arranged fixtures across all year groups in the 
school that aim to give our students a chance to explore other schools and communities, fostering opportunities 
they may never have encountered before. By participating in these matches, our students will not only develop 
their skills in the sport, but also cultivate values of teamwork, resilience, and respect—qualities central to their 
personal growth. 
 
We are committed to making rugby accessible to all students, regardless of ability, age, or gender. We invite 
everyone to join us in rebuilding The Hinckley School’s proud rugby legacy. Whether experienced players or 
complete beginners, all students in Years 7 to 13 are welcome to take part. 
 
For our girls' rugby team, training will take place every Tuesday from 3:15pm to 4:15pm. The boys' team will 
train on Wednesdays at the same time. We are excited to see our students come together in support of one 
another and embody the spirit of The Hinckley Way both on and off the field. 
 
As part of our efforts to support the growth of our rugby program, we will be holding several fundraising events 
throughout the year. The funds raised will go towards providing new equipment, team tours, and enriching 
experiences for our players. However, to fully equip our teams with new kits and additional resources, we are 
always grateful for sponsorships from our local community. If you or your business would like to support The 
Hinckley School rugby team through sponsorship, please do not hesitate to reach out. Your generosity would go 
a long way in helping us build a legacy that both the students and the wider community can be proud of. 
 
Let’s unite in creating a vibrant rugby community where every student has the opportunity to thrive and leave a 
lasting impact on The Hinckley School's legacy. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Stocks, Mr Elvidge, Mr Randle and Mr Tallis 
 
mstocks@thehinckleyschool.co.uk  
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